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We asked year seven what they liked best about Beaufort. Hereôs 
what they said : -  
 

My favourite part 

about being in year 7 

is my lovely teacher 

The teachers 

are amazing 

 

 

Meeting new people, 
making friends,  

meeting new teachers 

The staff are really, really  
welcoming and you meet really 
kind people here at the  
Academy. They sort out  

problems straight away, which 
is really good  

All of the friends and people I 

have met and also the things 

Iõve done so far 

That we all make 

new friends and we al-

ways have a different 

teacher for every subject 

Making lots 

of new 

friends  

The science lessons 
because you get to 

take part in interesting 
lessons, activities and 

practical sessions  

My  

Favourite 

part of year 

7 is that I 

learn  

My favourite part of 

year 7 is that I 

meet really 

amazing new 

friends 

Students are polite to 

teachers and others 

and always willing to 

help  
When I started 

Beaufort there were 5  

people from my primary 
school, I love it now Iõve 
settled in and that I feel 

more confident and happy 

Because they want 
us to get good GCSE 
grades 

  

The way I was introduced 
into the Academy. As soon as 
I stepped through the gates I 
knew this school was meant 

for me  

My favourite part of being at 
Beaufort is meeting new people 
and making friends Making new 

friends and learning 
new things everyday 

 

Meeting new 

people, playing 

for teams, 

learning new 

things in every 

subject  

I personally think that the 
best aspect of being part 
of year 7 is being able to 
socialise with my friends. 
Another aspect is that 
the lessons are  
extremely interesting  

The best thing about  

being in year 7 at  

Beaufort is making  

new friends 

Making new 
friends because 
they will always be 
there for me  

Having lovely  

teachers who help 

you make sure you 

feel safe and are 

there to talk to  

There is a variety of  
activities and opportunities 
for people to take or join 
such as clubs, trips and 
more! 

I like that my 
teacher is  
helping me 

I like the  

excitement of 

learning new 

things 

 All of the teachers  

being so supportive of me 

and welcoming me into  

Beaufort  

My favourite 

things are that I 

met my best friends 

New friends,  

having good  

teachers, enjoyable 

sports 



 

ReminderñEnd of Term ñ Friday 9th February 2018 ñ2:55 pm 
 

Start of term ñMonday 19th February 2018 ñ8:30am week A  

Thursday 22nd February ñYear 8 Curriculum Choices Evening  

Wednesday 28th February ñ9.30a.m start for students  

Thursday 8th March ñYear 10 Parents Evening  

Thursday 22nd March ñYear 7 Parents Evening  
  

Year 7 and year 9 Gardening in the local area with Steve Morgan 

Mayor of Gloucester  

 
Gloucestershire Wildlife Trustôs óOur Bright Futureô project at Beaufort  
Cooperative Academy, this term we have been planting numerous  

wildflowers and bulbs beneficial to flying insects and bees; building multiple 
bird boxes and bird feeders. Students recently got stuck in to work at 

Holmleigh Park with the Mayor of Gloucester, Steve Morgan. The session 
involved litter picking (3 bags full!) and planting some locally sourced 
spring flowering bulbs and plants including primroses, grape hyacinth,  

narcissus and crocus.  
During the session, students had time to talk to the Mayor with two  

students Oliver Hendry and Shanae Young awarded a city badge for all 
their hard work.  

  

Beaufort Co-operative Academy Sixth Form  
 

 
Beaufort Sixth Form have been extremely proud of their footballers recently. Charlie Rowlands 
has signed for Cheltenham Town Ladies  from Forest Green, along with Abby Dance who is 
currently trialling for them. They played their first match against top of the league  
Southampton, which although the score line wasnôt to their liking, the game was thoroughly  
enjoyed.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to our last year leavers in year 13, their superb hard work 
and progress was demonstrated in the league tables, as one of  
the best in the county. This was also shown in the 100% successful  
admission to university and the highest uptake of higher level  
apprenticeships.  
 

Finally the Sixth 
form are currently 
working hard  

organising a fund 
raiser for sport  
relief, watch this 
space for more  
details! 



 I.T Events 

Cyber Hub 
 
The school recently led a successful bid to work closely with the National Cyber Security Centre, to develop new ways of teaching 
Computer Science and advancing cyber-awareness.  
 
To launch this new project, we are delighted to be hosting a CyberFirst Adventurers course which many of our year 8 and their  
parents will be attending. Later in the week we are hosting the Defenders course and again we have many upper school students 
taking part. 
 
This exiting project represents a fantastic opportunity for the whole community at Beaufort Cooperative Academy. Through the spirit 
of collaboration and partnership with other schools and industry partners it will inspire the next generation of highly skilled and  
qualified scientists and engineers. This is a genuine chance to be at the forefront of national development in this area and it is  
fantastic that we are a part of this. 
 
Mrs Elliott 
 
Building electric cars using capacitors 
 
Students had a great time earlier their month when they spent the day working with STEMWORKS building electric cars using  
capacitors. Students worked in mixed groups from other schools to build a car for both speed and stamina. Out team came first in 
one class and second in the other. Extremely proud of the excellent behaviours and team work the students demonstrated. 
Mrs Elliott 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IT Stem activities 
 
Students had a great time at the first ever óGirls Get Setô Trip at Beaufort to GE Aviation 
All had a good time. Students worked in teams with other girls from local schools to build electronic circuits and make lights flash. 
The ambassadors praised our students on their team working and enthusiasm. Looking forward to our next trip in March. 
Mrs Elliott  
 
 



 

House Competitions Next Term  
 
 
 
 
 

Are you good at spelling? 
 

Do you have a good understanding of current affairs or a good memory for facts 
      YOUR HOUSE NEEDS YOU! 

 
  House Quiz ï 19th ï 21st and 23rd March 
 
 One member from each year group, see your HoH  
 

 Spelling Bee ï details through tutors next term 

I.T Events 
 

The IT department has recently obtained as 3D printer. The main reason for this was to print 
the wheels for our Blood Hound Race to the line cars. However students have got rather carried 
away, printing off upgrades for the printer itself and robot mascots. We are very proud of our 
splat which we intend to gilt! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meanwhile the rocket cars are almost complete ready for competition day on the 19

th
 of February when all year 7s will get the chance 

to race the cars they have designed and built. The prize is to go to South Africa to watch the actual land speed record take place. 
The army will be on hand to help load the rockets. Students will be using Micro:bits to collect data on the speed of the cars which 
they will upload to the database. 
 
Mrs Elliott 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

óFrom Rugby to Readingô 
 
We had 3 Gloucester Rugby Academy players and their coach in on Wednesday after school to promote reading across the Academy. The players read  
chapters of the books as well as telling some inspiring stories about not giving up on your dreams.  We had a really good turn out and had some fantastic 
questions from the students. Well done to Miss Brookerôs tutor group, N2, Luis Winter, Talia Smith and Imogen Conforti for winning the competitions we had 
running. Also a big thank you to staff and students that were involved in planning, organising and helping set up for their arrival. 

 

 


